
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 1:07 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabch.org>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 
PM) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed 
Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 PM)  

Skip Blomer submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 PM) 

Item: 5b) REPORT 19-0510 CONSIDERATION OF A MUNICIPAL CODE AMENDMENT TO 
ESTABLISH A TWO-YEAR PILOT PROGRAM TO ALLOW AND REGULATE SHORT-TERM 
VACATION RENTALS IN EXISTING NONCONFORMING RESIDENTIAL UNITS THAT ARE 
LOCATED WITHIN COMMERCIAL ZONES (Community Development Director Ken Robertson) 

eComment: I am against the proposed ordinance anywhere in the city. We are regularly 
overwhelmed with noise, left over trash, loud boisterous party goers and music blaring from the 
top floors of multi story buildings. Parking becomes problematic and the quality of life for those 
who do live nearby has gone down. I also want Code Enforcement to be proactive in enforcing 
those who regularly have short term rentals where the owners figure that an occasional fine 
outweighs the income they receive from the weekend.  

View and Analyze eComments  
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